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Thursday, 20th July 2017
Dear Parent/Carer,

The end of term has galloped towards us!   It has been a very busy couple of weeks with our 
youngsters being kept hard at their learning as well as being ‘drilled’ for our last week events.

Wasn’t ‘Treasure Island’ a triumph?! So brilliant for us to have youngsters who are talented enough 
to stage such a production and lucky us to have the dedicated staff to help them to do it. AND we 
did it all again on Wednesday!  Such a pleasure to listen to our musicians and singers and then to 
witness how happy our youngsters were with their awards and special, special mentions! (not to 
mention the flashy pens!).

Many thanks to all of you who came along this week to support our youngsters, and, gave so 
generously (in excess of £150 for St Mary’s and Nelson’s Journey). A special thank you to the 
Friends for another lovely event in the form of the ‘after party’ BBQ! 

‘Thanks’ feels like an inadequate word to express the gratitude I feel towards colleagues and 
youngsters in this school. Everyone has stepped up to the mark and supported me in assisting the 
school to ‘get back on track’. You know that Kenninghall is an excellent school full of people who 
only want the best for our youngsters, as do you. This term I have seen what Kenninghall could be 
– outstanding!

I am absolutely confident that our school will flourish under Mrs Flowerdew’s leadership next term.

Huge thanks to those of you who have been kind enough to express regret that I will not be with you 
next term.

I wish you all a splendid Summer break!

Kind regards,

Andrea Smith
Interim Headteacher
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